

TSC 2018-03-15

Date



15 Mar 2018



[Recording](#)

[IRC Minutes](#)

[Full IRC Log](#)

[Zoom Chat Log](#)

Agenda Item	Requested by	Notes / Links
Housekeeping	Kenny Paul	 TSC-Agenda-2018-0315.pdf
Release Status	Gildas Lanilis	 ONAP TSC March15V1.pdf
ONS ONAP Break-out Schedule	Program Committee	https://wiki.lfnetworking.org/display/LN/ONAP+Project+Specific+Breakouts

<p>VNF package security recommendation from seccom (for endorsement)</p>	<p>Stephen Terrill</p>	<p>Carried Forward from March 8</p> <div style="text-align: center;">  <p>2018-03-08 CII ...ng program.pptx</p> </div>
<p>Follow-up on project definition review</p>	<p>Stephen Terrill</p>	<p>Carried Forward from March 8</p> <p>2018-01-25 TSC approved to initiate a review of the project definitions - Chair/LF took action to comeback with a proposal on how. Looking forward to the proposal update.</p>
<p>CII Badging program follow-up</p>	<p>Stephen Terrill</p>	<p>Carried Forward from March 8</p> <div style="text-align: center;">  <p>2018-03-08 CII ...ing program.pdf</p> </div>
<p>modeling subcommittee update</p>	<p>Hui Deng</p>	<p>Carried Forward from March 8</p> <p>modeling subcommittee made consensus on R2 resource DM and resource IM, need not vote, and workshop info update</p>
<p>self merged code status</p>	<p>Michael O'Brien (Amdocs 1705-1905)</p>	<p>Carried Forward from March 8</p> <p>https://lists.onap.org/pipermail/onap-discuss/2018-February/008068.html</p> <p>https://lists.onap.org/pipermail/onap-discuss/2018-February/008181.html</p> <p>https://lists.onap.org/pipermail/onap-tsc/2017-May/002341.html</p> <p>https://lists.onap.org/pipermail/onap-sdnc/2017-August/000052.html</p> <p>Committer Best Practices#BestPractices</p> <p>https://lists.onap.org/pipermail/onap-tsc/2017-May/000476.html</p>
<p>ONAP Beijing Architecture</p>	<p>Chris Donley</p>	<p>Revisit Beijing Architecture with updates based on TSC feedback</p> <p>Beijing Architecture</p>

Full IRC Log

13:59:24 <kennypaul> #startmeeting tsc-2018-03-15
13:59:24 <collabot`> Meeting started Thu Mar 15 13:59:24 2018 UTC. The chair is kennypaul. Information about MeetBot at <http://wiki.debian.org/MeetBot>.
13:59:24 <collabot`> Useful Commands: #action #agreed #help #info #idea #link #topic.
13:59:24 <collabot`> The meeting name has been set to 'tsc_2018_03_15'
13:59:33 <SteveT> #info Stephen Terrill, Ericsson
13:59:39 <Milind> #info proxy <milind>, TechMahindra
13:59:51 <kennypaul> #chair phrobb, SteveT, gildaslanilis
13:59:51 <collabot`> Warning: Nick not in channel: gildaslanilis
13:59:51 <collabot`> Current chairs: SteveT gildaslanilis kennypaul phrobb
14:00:00 <frankbrockners> #info Frank Brockners, Cisco
14:00:03 <Milind> #info proxy milind, TechMahindra
14:00:03 <kennypaul> #topic rollcall
14:01:08 <jamil_> #jamil for Orange
14:01:56 <cdonley> #info Chris Donley Huawei
14:02:07 <JasonHunt> #info Jason Hunt, IBM
14:02:26 <JasonHunt> I may only be on IRC for a few minutes, so if there are votes later, I'll ask someone to submit those on IRC for me. Thanks!
14:02:44 <kennypaul> #info Brian Freeman, proxy AT&T
14:03:53 <RannyHaiby> #info Ranny Haiby, Nokia
14:04:04 <xinhui> #info Xinhui Li, VMware
14:08:47 <kennypaul> #topic housekeeping
14:09:06 <kennypaul> #info calendar errors with tsc meeting
14:09:45 <kennypaul> #info ad-hoc committee for calendar recommendations- Gildas, Steve T, Pam, Jamil
14:10:21 <kennypaul> #info ONAP charter amendment vote language incorrect.
14:11:00 <kennypaul> #iaction kennypaul will send corrected vote immediately following mtg
14:11:16 <kennypaul> #topic release review
14:11:30 <kennypaul> #info gildas reviewed his slides
14:14:54 <kennypaul> #info discussion on nexus-iq relative to python
14:15:23 <kennypaul> #info LF-IT looking at multiple tools
14:17:34 <kennypaul> #info 12 repos @ 0 line coverage in sonar for beijing release
14:18:23 <Susana> #info Susana Sabater Vodafone
14:18:52 <kennypaul> #info LFIT working on the creation of a ldap group for non-committers needing access to sonar.
14:25:44 <kennypaul> #info request for oparent fixes to be given priority for fixex
14:26:05 <kennypaul> #info will be discussed @ ptl meeting
14:29:47 <kennypaul> #info discussion of false positives - ptls should send questions to the onap-seccom if there are edge cases
14:31:22 <SteveT> #info if there are questions regarding whether an known vulnerability is a security risk, please send to onap-seccom list for support.
14:33:01 <SteveT> #topic ONS schedule
14:33:12 <SteveT> #info the schedule will be avable today
14:34:06 <kennypaul> #topic ONS breakout
14:34:34 <kennypaul> #info schedule will be finalized today.
14:34:53 <kennypaul> #topic VNF package security recommendation <https://usercontent.irccloud-cdn.com/file/RD3GRLKn/image.png>
14:36:46 <kennypaul> #info Lingli Deng, CMCC
14:37:45 <kennypaul> #info Zhaoxing Meng, ZTE
14:39:50 <kennypaul> #info SteveT reviewed slides
14:40:25 <kennypaul> #info discussion on alignment and timing
14:42:04 <kennypaul> #info for now only priority 1 should be brought forward
14:43:06 <kennypaul> #action Steve T to update slides on today's agenda page
14:47:13 <kennypaul> #topic cii badging
14:47:46 <kennypaul> #info steve reviewedn the progress
14:50:28 <kennypaul> #link <http://tlhansen.us/onap/cii.html>
14:52:10 <kennypaul> #info concerns over cii requirement of fixing "severe" level bugs,
14:55:53 <kennypaul> #action stevet to send an email regarding communication security
14:59:21 <kennypaul> #info should be applied against what is possible not against the demo rating
15:01:11 <kennypaul> #topic modeling subcommittee consensus
15:03:57 <kennypaul> #info Hui Deng
15:04:18 <kennypaul> #info link <https://wiki.onap.org/pages/viewpage.action?pageId=16004181>
15:05:03 <kennypaul> #topic self-merged code
15:07:44 <kennypaul> #info still occurring. status of tool enforcement still WIP.
15:10:13 <kennypaul> #info requesting that PTLs be exempt from self commit enforcement
15:10:35 <kennypaul> #info concerns over abuse
15:13:18 <kennypaul> #info PTLs should put notes it Gerrit if used
15:13:57 <kennypaul> #action kenny to take vote to email for approval
15:14:26 <kennypaul> #topic ONAP Beijing Architecture
15:15:14 <kennypaul> #info chris reviewed new arch deck
15:16:06 <kennypaul> #link <https://wiki.onap.org/display/DW/Beijing+Architecture>
15:16:25 <kennypaul> #action kenny to take to email vote
15:21:37 <kennypaul> #info requesting community volunteers to take irc notes
15:22:31 <kennypaul> #info SteveT volunteers - except when presenting ;-)- other volunteers please let kenny know.
15:22:37 <kennypaul> #endmeeting

Zoom Chat Log

07:48:36 From Lingli : Hi Stephen, when you update the slide, would you be specif on picking option 1 in SOL004 for the integrity protection. @Stephen
07:49:31 From Lingli : Which is the only feasible one for external artifacts reference, which is our case.
07:52:58 From Michael O'Brien (Logging) : rancher yes , kubernetes will look
07:53:18 From Michael O'Brien (Logging) : for 30xxx ports we keep these open to all the apps via nodeports
07:53:36 From Michael O'Brien (Logging) : so up to each app (use AAI as an example) - rest calls are secured by cert and u/p
07:57:01 From Michael O'Brien (Logging) : goog point - procedure to retrofit signed certs
07:57:41 From Michael O'Brien (Logging) : can we get an onap signed cert 400 for single domain \$700 for *.onap.org
07:58:56 From Michael O'Brien (Logging) : yes correct - internal DNS in k8s different that external API access via 30xxx ports
07:59:26 From Michael O'Brien (Logging) : will raise a tracking jira for a couple of these
08:00:13 From Chris Donley : check out letsencrypt (<https://letsencrypt.org>)
08:01:28 From Michael O'Brien (Logging) : nice - better than entrust-datacard
08:08:41 From Michael O'Brien (Logging) : very good idea
08:09:12 From Michael O'Brien (Logging) : but still use the honour system
08:10:46 From Michael O'Brien (Logging) : yes just post a comment like WIP, or CRITICAL-build-fix
08:11:57 From Michael O'Brien (Logging) : on gerrit review comments